Dear Parents,

We extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to all the new families who have recently joined the SAM
International School family!

As the academic session has already begun, we are pleased to invite you to our Orientation Programme,
designed especially to help you understand our school culture, curriculum, and values more closely. It's
an opportunity to connect, and become more familiar with the environment where the child is growing
and learning each day.

Date: Saturday, 17th May
® Time: 11:00 AM onwards
® Venue: Samanway Hall, SAM International School

We look forward to meeting you and working together to support your child’s journey ahead.
Please note: The orientation programme is only for the parents.Students are not required to attend the
same.

Warm regards,
SAM International School




